
 

 

Time to chat over lunch 

 

Gloria Guy – who worked on LEO from the start 



 

Enjoying the sunshine and the company 

 

Peter addresses the assembled guests 

 

The imaginative design for a mural commemorating both Lyons and LEO 



 

Frank Land passes on a goodwill message from his brother Ralph. Mike Jackson in the background. 

 

Neville Lyons, trustee – and a member of the Lyons family 

 

Anna Ryten, architect, explains the building design – on the site of the old Cadby Hall 



 

Peter and Bernard Behr hand out raffle prizes 


